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Registration at the Interboro School District must go on!  Even though the District is shutdown 
due to COVID-19, we are continuing to follow the registration schedule. Therefore, we are 
currently taking enrollments for the Pre-K Counts Program and the Kindergarten Academy for 
the 2020-2021 school year.  
 
Here are some frequently asked questions regarding returning packets to us: 

How can I get my completed packet and required documents back to the District for 

approval if not sending via email? 

You may mail your documents to: Interboro School District, Registration Office, 900 

Washington Avenue, Prospect Park, Pa 19076.   You may also drop off the documents to the 

above address which is the Administration Building and place them in the locked BLACK drop 

box labeled REGISTRATION, after Monday, April 20th.  The box will be checked daily. 

How will I know that my registration is complete and accepted? 

All packets will be reviewed.  If anything is missing, you will be emailed to provide additional 

information.  Once all is approved, you will receive an email along with your orientation letter. 

Please feel free to call the Registration Office with any questions at 610-461-6700 ext. 1279. 

Please stay home and keep your families safe!  We miss you all and hope to see you soon! 

 

 


